

Unisys House, 56 The Terrace PO Box 165, Wellington 6140 New Zealand

5 March 2014

Katherine Raue fyi-request-1508-88622a83@requests.fyi.org.nz

File Ref: 14/00108

## Dear Katherine Raue

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your official information request, transferred from the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment and received by WorkSafe New Zealand 4 March 2014, requesting:

Copies of all correspondence and communication the Ministry holds about this matter

 including any held by "Worksafe" and in particular the specific communications
 referred to in this report [press release, 28 February 2014, Minter Ellison Rudd Watts,
 'Whittall's lawyers happy to make letters public'].

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. If you have any enquiries regarding your request please contact <u>oia@worksafe.govt.nz</u>.

You can expect to receive a response by 1 April 2014.

Yours sincerely

Catherine Spiller

Business Manager - Office of the Chief Executive